Bondurant Community Club Newsletter



Happy Spring everyone! Hope you're ready for another fun summer in Bondurant!

Bondurant BBQ

The annual Bondurant BBQ is on again!!! It will be held Sunday, June 27. Please keep an eye out for sign up sheets at the Post Office bulletin board for food and volunteers. Please put a checkmark by your name if you can once again bring what you were signed up for before.

Heritage Day Sale

Heritage Day Sale will also be happening this year. The date will be Saturday August 14.

POPS

Preserve, Organize, Protect and Share the history of Bondurant. The next meeting is Thursday June 3 at 10am and anyone who would like to help is welcome to join. Museum application is still pending with the USFS. Thank you to Samantha Sumrall for organizing the new computer files!

Library

The Bondurant Library will open Saturday June 5, and will be open Tuesdays and Saturdays 10am - 2pm throughout the summer. The first Book Club will meet Tuesday June 8 at 10am, and the book to read is "The Four Winds" by Kristin Hannah.

Highway Clean Up

It's time to schedule our annual highway clean up. It's fun to do with a group of people, followed by lunch afterwards. We are thinking of a date sometime in early June - we will keep you posted. Please consider joining in to help keep Bondurant beautiful.

St. Hubert's Church

Church services will open for the summer season this Sunday, May 16 at 11:15am and will continue every Sunday through September.

Don't forget to pay your dues to the BCC, due annually in June. \$10 per person or \$20 per family. You can write a check to BCC (mail to PO Box 71, Bondurant WY, 82922) or Venmo to Gloria-Thomas-56.

BCC Meeting

The next BCC meeting will be Tuesday June 1 at 6pm. All are welcome!